
INTER OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 
OF GREATER CHICAGO 

DEPARTMENT: Finance DATE: May 14, 2021 

TO: Susan T. Morakalis, General Counsel 

John Sudduth, Director of Information Technolog 

FROM: Jacqueline Torres, Clerk/Director of Fin 

SUBJECT: Director of Engineering Report on the Watershed Management 
Ordinance Petition for Variance WMO-VP-21-01 

Per the Procedural Rules Applicable to Administrative Proceedings Under The Watershed 
Management Ordinance, a copy of the filed subject report is attached for General Counsel 

to service to the petitioner, hearing officer, and any other parties. Additionally, the Director 
of Information Technology is to post a copy of the filed subject report on the District's 
website at mwrd.org/wmo. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at extension 16500. 

JT:kj 
Attachment 


